DENBY DALE FIRST & NURSERY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER ISSUE 32

17 JUNE 2022



I spent a delightful evening on Monday watching our Y5 children performing at the Music Festival in Huddersfield Town Hall. The singing was beautiful and the children were clearly really enjoying the experience.

The children from Y2 and Reception enjoyed their trip on Tuesday. They had perfect weather and Mrs Dyson, Mrs Moran and the other adults were really proud of them. They asked lots of questions on the guided tour and made the most of all the playgrounds!



28th June Year 3 Get Active - Shelley College

29th June Arts Evening

4th July Year 3 & 4 Trip to Tropical World 5th July Year 4 Get Active – Shelley College

6th July Non Uniform Day – PTA

12th July Sports Day

13th July Year 5 Trip to Lasertag 14th July Year 5 Leavers Party 15th July Year 5 Leavers Assembly

Year 3

This half term in Science the children have been learning about Animals including humans- keeping healthy, we have learnt about different bones in our bodies and what makes us different to animals.

We have been personal trainers and focused on how we can keep our clients healthy.

In history we have been learning about Ancient Greece and have produced some lovely work, the children have also been making clay tiles in Art linked with the Ancient Greece topic.



Mentions - 17.6.22



Reception: Thomas, Rohan

Y1: Henry, Alfie, Elias, Esmee

Y2: Nell, LucasY3: Phoebe, EmilyY4: Scarlett, Garbrielle

Y5: Maiya, James

Summer Holiday Club

Don't forget to book your child's place in Summer Club Tuesday 26th July – Friday 2nd September 2022

Our holiday club is open 2 – 10 year olds during the Summer holidays booking forms can be obtained from the office or can be sent on email if requested.

N.B Places are limited, please ensure your form is returned by Friday 8th July.

Important/General Information

Sun Cream

As the weather is getting warmer please don't forget to apply sun cream to your children before school, particularly on P.E days.

School Dinner Price Increase With effect from the 1st September 2022 there will be an increase in the price of school meals. The new price will be £2.40 per day/ £12.00 per week.

Please advise the school office if your child wishes to change from school meals to sandwiches or vice versa or send an email to parents@denbydale.education

Please can we remind you that your child's account must be in credit prior to your child receiving school meals.

Free School Meals

Did you know that if your child has Universal Free School Meals, you can submit an application to see if you are entitled to the Free School Meal Scheme (pupil preminum). Where you may qualify for additional support such as free milk, help towards school trips or support with uniform.

Please visit the Kirklees free school meals website

https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/schools/free-school-meals.aspx

The online form takes around 10 minutes and is completely anonymous so no one will know you have applied and it will not affect any other benefits you are claiming.

Nut Free School Reminder

Please do not send in any snacks or packed lunches containing nuts or peanuts as we have pupils in school with severe allergies.

Denby Dale Methodist Church Tuesday 23rd - Thursday 25th August 10am-3pm for children aged 5 to 10 years old. Families can book a place via

Eventbrite: https://diaryofadiscipleholidayclub.eventbrite.co.uk/